
March 10, 2025 

 

Dear Members of the House Committee on Municipal Government and Housing, 

I am writing to express my strong support for H5704, which would ban rat poisons that are also 

killing raptors. Raptors are an important part of our healthy food chain, and are an important 

piece of our ecosystem. Poisoning them, via poisoned rats, is terrible for all wildlife and kills 

these majestic birds.  

I urge the committee to support H5704. 

Sincerely, 

Sydney Montstream-Quas, Mike Quas, MD, and Adeline Quas 

45 Annawamscutt Road, Barrington, RI 

sydney@ricagv.org 
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